

"Visions of Progress"

During these years at Armour, we have waited for June, 1939. Now we are going to leave, but not with the enthusiasm of the past. We have grown to be part of Armour and severing our daily contacts is going to be done regretfully.

We read about plans for renovation, and watched with interest the progress of the succeeding construction work. And as Armour grew, so did we. We are truly a class that has grown with Armour. We will depart soon, but memories and traditions of the school will always linger.